
[bookmark: _GoBack]Answer to Alabama’s question.  We are not combining the forms in the MBES system, we are simply just creating one centralized OMB number instead of having the 3 separate OMB’s numbers that were created.  So the Medicaid and CHIP budget and expenditure reporting process is not changing.

